
B I G FORK  SCHOOLS
 

Have an amazing summer!



NOTES  FROM
THE  SCHOOL

NURSE

ATTENTION PARENTS OF INCOMING
7TH GRADERS

It’s time to update your Tdap for
upcoming school year.  Please don’t
wait, your child needs this to enter

school August 28.

https://bigforkschools.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Letter-to-community_collaboration.pdf
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